
 

 

 

Holiday Announcement: Labor Day 

 

Dear Students, 

 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform you that the school will remain closed on 

Wednesday, May 1, 2024, in observance of Labor Day. This holiday is a tribute to the contributions workers 

have made to strengthen, prosper, and uplift our community and nation. 

 

Please take this day to relax and enjoy your time off from your academic responsibilities. Classes will resume 

as scheduled on Thursday, May 2, 2024. 

 

We encourage you to reflect on the significance of this day and enjoy the well-deserved break.  

 

Stay safe and enjoy your holiday! 

 

 

Thank you and warm regards 

 

 

               Principal 

 

  

 

 

 

 

   


